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City Seeks Flood Damage Reports from Businesses 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels is asking businesses inside the city limits of New 

Braunfels to contact them with both property damage estimates and economic impact estimates sustained as 

a result of the flood event of October 30
th

. (Individuals can still report residential damage, if they have not 

already done so.) 

 “We do not need exact amounts at this time, but encourage all business owners to provide us with 

their estimates,” said Emergency Management Coordinator Steve Harris.  “These figures can be adjusted, but 

we need to gather the damage estimates quickly so the State Disaster Assessment Team can visit the 

businesses that were impacted on November 10
th

 or 11
th

.  This is part of a state-wide initiative.” 

 To report losses, businesses should email Harris at sharris@nbtexas.org this week.  For more 

information, contact him at 830-221-4270. 
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